Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

61G19-6.0035
Application for Provisional and/or Standard Certification

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 29, 2021, the Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Kevin Chester, regarding paragraph 61G19-6.0035(1)(b), F.A.C, which requires each individual who wishes to obtain a provisional and/or standard certificate in any certificate category shall submit the following to the Board: an attestation describing in detail each separate period of work experience listed in the application form, signed by a licensed architect, engineer, contractor, fire marshal, or building code administrator who has knowledge of the applicant’s duties and responsibilities during the period indicated. The form that shall be used for this purpose shall be provided by the Department and available on the Department’s website. Each attestation must include the name and address of the applicant’s employer during the work experience period, the dates of employment, and a description of the applicant’s duties and responsibilities during the employment including any supervisory responsibilities, in sufficient detail to enable the Board to determine whether or not the applicant has the experience required for certification. Petitioner is requesting that the Board grant his over 20 years of relevant work experience as required. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Krista B. Woodard, Executive Director, Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783, or by electronic mail to Krista.Woodard@myfloridalicense.com.
